



Environment Theme Group
Minutes Tuesday 18 May 2021

1. Present: Nicki Dearson, Janette Matthews, Beth Somi, Tony Voss, Penny Weston-Webb, John Martin

Cc Emma Crowe

2. Declarations of interest: none
3. Apologies: John McKeon
4. Chair and note-taker roles: Penny Weston-Webb (chair and local lead/liaison) and Beth Somi (note-taker)
5. Previous minutes: no issues
6. Matter arising: none or will be covered in the agenda
7. Review Environment Chapter – draft 3
 - Janette – confirm date for enclosure
 - Janette - add Local Significant Habitat Areas to map and inventory – railway line trees, Derry's copse, Humble Lane, Ratcliffe Road
 - Janette - send report to John – new water course
 - Tony – try to take more drone images
 - Tony – confirm pill box details
 - John - add trees to wildlife corridor map
 - John - refer to updates on pdf sent previously for the chapter / 145 for Grove Cottage / change direction of view arrow 11 / add Sibley separation area to map / add how we want to save footpaths
 - John Mc / Beth – add trees to a map – TPOs and notable and create appendix
 - Beth – Local Green Space - write piece about 099, 001 and 102 with 5 or 6 photos – will share with the group for input
 - Beth – write about future opportunities including Greenlight Trust
 - Nicki – draw school flooding on a map
 - All – any more sites of significance?
 - Community consultation for renewable energy / broadband / future opportunities

We need to email John Martin with updates

8. Next steps
 - Mid-June – draft NP ready
 - Parish Council meeting – date TBC
 - We meet again after the meeting – date TBC

[Type here]